
PITTSFORD PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD 
MINUTES: November 14, 2024   

 
Board Members Present: Steve Denaker, Phil Bleeker, Christyn Musso-Albanese, Pam Cooper-
Vince, Mike Pascucci, Jessie Hollenbeck (Recreation Director),  
 
Board Members Absent: Bill Beach, Rick Taylor, Ben McCormick, Karen McCready, Naveen 
Havannavar (Pittsford Town Board Liaison)  
 
The Pittsford Parks & Recreation Advisory Board held a meeting at the Copper Beech Park 
Extension  
 
CHAIRMAN, STEVE DENAKER: 

• Opened the meeting at 6:35 PM  
 
 
Commissioner of Public Works, Paul Schenkel – Gave a detailed tour and explanation of the 
Copper Beech Park Extension.  
 
Recreation Director, Jessie Hollenbeck – Presented the group with options on how to use ARPA 
funds provided by Monroe County for Senior and Youth programming and services. Jessie 
proposed the purchase of new program equipment and the replacement of the Kings Bend Park 
playground. After discussion, the Board suggested there should be more work to determine if 
natural elements of the new program should be included. It was agreed a letter of support from 
Chairman, Steve Denaker to the Town Board was appropriate.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Christyn Musso-Albanese, Secretary    
 
 


